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CRIME UPDATE 
 
 
There has been 2 reported crimes since your last meeting on 19/05/2014: 
 

 
27/6/15 2 x Criminal damage – Westerfield Lane 
 

 
 
SNT CURRENT PRIORITIES 
 
 
The three priorities set by the general public were as follows; 
 
 
Priority 1:                 Tackling anti-social use of Motor Vehicles at Martlesham Heath business park. 

 

Priority 2:                 Reduce instances of Anti Social Behaviour in the area of Twelve Acre Approach 

and Tesco, Kesgrave.  

 

Priority 3:                  Monitor the speeding of vehicles on roads within the Kesgrave SNT, including 

the villages within the district. 

Forthcoming priority setting meeting is Monday 13
th
 July 2015 at 6:30 pm, this will be held at the 

Playing Field Pavillion, Ipswich Road, Grundisburgh IP13 6TN 

 

POLICE SURGERIES 

I have set up a few dates for a regular police surgery, where members of public can drop in and have 
a chat with myself or one of the other team members. I have only set 3 dates at the moment to see 
how well it is attended, also would appreciate any feedback on what sort of time would be best to hold 
the surgery and where.  



The first few dates are as follows: 

Thursday 20
th

 August 2pm – 3pm  

Wednesday 23
rd

 September 2pm – 3pm  

Thursday 22
nd

 October 2pm – 3pm  

All dates the surgery will be held outside the Village Hall, Westerfield Lane. 

 

DON’T GIVE THIEVES AN OPEN INVITATION 

Most burglaries are committed by opportunists criminals who happen to see insecure premises where 

they can help themselves to the property inside.  

In most cases the burglary could have been prevented.  

Help us reduce crime and protect your home by using these three simple steps: 

 CLOSE IT  

 LOCK IT 

 CHECK IT 

 

CONTACTING THE POLICE 
 
YOUR LOCAL OFFICERS ARE: 
  
PC 605 Simon Mortimer   
PCSO 3199 Krista Robertson  
PCSO 3220 Jeanette Pither   
 

 
In an emergency always dial 999 

 
 
To report a crime, speak to your local officers or leave a message please dial 101 
 

Any member of the team can be contacted at kesgrave.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk      

 
Check the website www.suffolk.police.uk for our engagements 

 
Our website as detailed below also has an email link to contact us. 
 
Please also have a look at the Suffolk Constabulary Website, which can offer further help and advice. 
 
To find the Kesgrave Team website please see www.safersuffolk.org.uk 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Krista Robertson   
PCSO 3199  

mailto:kesgrave.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk
http://www.suffolk.police.uk/
http://www.safersuffolk.org.uk/

